
January 5, 2021

Greetings Sorors,

We hope that you and your families are healthy and well during

this new year. The National Protocol Team has received several

inquiries regarding protocol and amenities for international

officers and dignitaries during this COVID-19 pandemic. As

required by International Headquarters, we are to operate

virtually until further notice. This includes protocol and

amenities for upcoming observances and conferences.  If any of

our international officers and

dignitaries, including Past Grand Basilei, Regional, and State

Directors, require amenities, we recommend sending

electronic/virtual gifts such as e-cards, gift cards, etc. Although

greatly appreciated, the National Protocol Team will not be

providing home addresses or other personal contact information

to the membership outside of their email addresses. 

This will be the standard practice for protocol and amenities

until the sorority returns to face-to-face contact. Thank you for

your patience and understanding.

National Protocol Team

Sisterly,

Valerie Hollingsworth Baker

International Centennial Grand Basileus

 

Shernette Morrison

Director, National Protocol Team

ZPBNationalProtocoldir@gmail.com

 

Candi Furlow

Co-Director, National Protocol Team

zpbnationalprotocolcodirector@gmail.com

 

 

Kimyatta Pitts, Atlantic Region

atlanticregionprotocol@gmail.com

 

Eulanda Banks, Eastern Region

easternprotocol@gmail.com

           

Keisha Smith, Great Lakes Region

glrprotocoldirector@gmail.com

 

Diana A'Xayamac, Midwestern Region

mwrprotocolcoordinator1920@gmail.com

 

Myesha Walker-Lillard, Pacific Region

pacregprotocolcoordinator@gmail.com

 

Tejwana Hinton, South Central Region

protocolchairscr@gmail.com

 

Dr. Josette Bell-Smith

Southeastern Region

serprotocolcoordinator.zpb@gmail.com 

Carmelita Roberts, Southern Region 

zpbsouthernprotocol@gmail.com
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